
In maths we have been learning to recognise and count numbers.  We have been 

ordering them in sequential order and played a few fun interactive games on the 

whiteboard to embed our counting skills.  We also used objects to practise our 

counting putting the correct amount of items on the correct number. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


